
Dear Editor of WJO, 

We sincerely thank you for your reviewer’s kind comments.  

The purpose of our current study was to purely investigate the use of polypropylene mesh in rotator 

cuff repairs. Other authors have already investigated using fascia lata grafts augmented with 

polypropylene mesh (Kholinne, AJSM Nov 2020) and hence our study was not designed to replicate 

their findings.  

We will definitely consider your reviewer’s comments in future study designs. 

 

Dr Winston Lim 

On behalf of the authors 
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